
 

 

 

 

 

Please remember we have waived a) Increase in fees, b) waived Transport Charges & c) waived 
activity fees to provide assistance with AY 2020-21 tuition fee for families as per needs specific 
to the current COVID-19 economic crisis. If your financial situation has changed or you are 
concerned that you may experience financial need later in the year, please contact us 
at finance.blps@gmail.com for an instalment plan. Each member of our community is 
important to us and we are making every effort to continue supporting our students and 
families so we can all be back together in Campus soon.  
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